
October 6, 2015 

Office of Engineering & Technology 

Federal Communications Commission 

7435 Oakland Mills Rd 

Columbia MD 21046-1609 

Re: Correspondence Reference Number: 29663 

File# 0218-EX-ML-2015 

Dear Ms. Nguyen: 

The purpose of this change to experimental license file number 0872-EX-PL-2014 is to add a 

new product and frequencies to the existing license. Since the product is a new design and has 

not gone through regulatory testing yet, Freewave Technologies would like to test and verify the 

radio specifications for the new product that we are bringing to market. These tests are meant to 

provide realistic data for conditions to which the radios are normally exposed. These tests will 

help us to design in features that will reduce interference, improve data rates and improve 

longevity of the equipment in abnormal conditions. 

The Name and telephone numbers of person who will terminate the system if interference occurs 

are: 

Dean Busch - 720-308-5433 

Brad Gilbert- 303-381-9208 

Patrick Lazar - 303-381-9298 

David James- 303-381-9254 

Best regards, 

t#�� 
Dean Busch 

Sr. Compliance Engineer 

FreeWave Technologies, Inc. 
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